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Dear Liam 
 
In response to your inquiry asking 
 

1. For the academic years of 2016, 2017 and 2018 (the "Period"), please provide the 
following data sets:  
(a) The number of students enrolled in an LLB program. If possible, it would be 
helpful if this could be split into those in "pre-law" (ie first year) and "law students" 
(ie those who have made it into Law School);  
(b) The number of students who are Māori who are enrolled in an LLB program. If 
possible, it would be helpful if this could be split into those in "pre-law" (ie first year) 
and "law students" (ie those who have made it into Law School); and  
(c) any other information related to the number/proposition of Law students to 
Māori Law students at your university for the Period. 

 
Our reporting separates out new intake students versus those returning, the numbers are as 
follows.  
 

 New student 
intake in Law 

Returning 
students in Law 

New Māori 
students in law 

Returning 
Māori students 
in law 

2016 327 362 39 40 
2017 284 471 35 58 
2018 290 518 37 60  

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Alison Sykora 
Head of Communications  
AUT  
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